
4-23-2024  6:00PM 
TEMPLE BETH 
SHALOM SEDER 
Family style Seder Dinner will be served 

Join us for a wonderful Seder conducted by Rabbi Erin Boxt. A 

wonderful Seder meal and Manischewitz wine will be served. 

Please feel free to bring your own wine if you prefer. 

 If you have any questions please contact Julie email 

fundraising@jewishocala.com or call 352-207-5385 or the Temple 

office 352-329-2031. Checks can be mailed to Temple Beth 

Shalom 6140 SW 78th Ave Rd Ocala, FL 34474  You may also pay 

online..Please be sure to note it is for “seder” 

 We are so excited for this great community event and look forward 

to seeing everyone and their families. Please note our address and 

web address on this flyer  

 

$36.00 members 
$54.00 non-

members 

____ 

Children are always 
welcome at Temple 

Beth Shalom 

____ 

Reserve your seats 
now!! 

You can also pay on-
line  

____ 
Mail the check to TBS 
6140 SW 78thh Ave Rd 

Ocala, Fl 34474  

Please 
note on 

the 
check 
or on-
line 

“seder” 

 

TEMPLE BETH SHALOM 
6140 SW 78th Ave Rd. 

Ocala, FL 34474 
352-329-2031 

www.jewishocala.com 

 

 


